TELEGR.-ADRESSE: LLOYD’S REGISTER, STEINHOEFT, HAﬂBURG. TELEPHONE: 36 42 3§,

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
3, Steinhoeft,

Hamburg, 19%h August, 1937.

Refeirence

Dear Sir,

With reference to your classing letter of the
6th inst. regarding the SS "Zembra® now named "OSLEBSHAUSEN®
I am enclosing herewith Mr. Kriitzfeldt's Report on the
failure of the Starboard Boiler of the above vessel together
with some further enclosures.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully

)

The Secretary,
LONDOR.







